
Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 13th December 2021 
1. Present       Martin Robinson, John Anderson, Stuart Carnall, Brian Wilson, Heather Rodgers, Pip Fisher, Mick Sykes,  Amanda Foster,  Marion Codd.
2. Apologies   Tim Pritt, Kathy Burgess, Liz Web, Mo Chapman.  Roger Plank sent his apologies and resignation.
3. Minutes were agreed
4. Matters Arising  
            In plans for the future it was agreed that costings would be sought for refitting the Ladies and Gents toilets as well as fixing acoustics in the Stanage Hall. Grants will be investigated for both and that if the Parish Council offered funding, 3 quotes would be needed. 
5. Treasurer’ Report
Stuart reported that there is £16,200 in the current account and £11,689 in the Charities account. 
The pharmacy has paid over £7,000 for the hire of the Hall. If they require the Samson Hall in January they will be charged the commercial rate.
6.   Bookings Report
A new pricing structure was put forward and agreed..
a) Main Hall - £15 per hour, Lawrence and Stanage Halls - £12 ph, Samson Room - £8 ph        
b)   “          “      £13                    “            “              “                  £10               “           “        £6
c)    “           “     £8                      “             “             “                   £7                “           “         £5
Weddings will be charged at the commercial rate.
There will be a minimum booking of 2 hours.
Prices will be reviewed in 6 months and thereafter an annual pricing structure will be agreed.
7.   Maintenance Report
Christmas trees have been fitted and look very festive.
The paperwork for the boiler is in the cellar.
Brian will organise the replacement of broken roof tiles.
Mick has made a list of jobs currently carried out by Brian which Brian will look at and report back to the next meeting.
Stuart is investigating an annual £350 insurance invoice to see whether we can make a claim for the old boiler or whether the policy needs to be cancelled.
8.   Inventory
Some cutlery is missing and will be replaced. Unwanted items will be discarded.  
9.  A.O.B.
An ad for new committee members will be placed in the Parish Magazine.
John asked to be informed which activities had taken place and which had been cancelled (due to Covid) so that invoices can be issued.
AGM will be held on March 2022.
Date of next meeting  
Monday January 10th 2022 at 7.30 pm in the Stanage Hall.
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